
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
It has been a fast 5 years since we last gathered, but it is time to celebrate 35 years since graduation! Alumnae Reunion 
Weekend is quickly approaching, and I hope that you are planning to attend!  The dates are May 17 - 19, 2024. I am 
excited for our class to reunite for a weekend of fun times and good memories! 
 
Below is a brief schedule of events: 
 

Friday:  Reunion Party in the Courtyard featuring live music from BOUNCE! Party Band 
 
Saturday: Meredith Alumnae Association Annual Meeting and Awards Presentation 

   Alumnae Luncheon 
   Alumnae Market / Campus Tours 

Class Meeting & Photo 
Class of 1989 Event at 10th & Terrace 

 
Sunday:  Alumnae Worship Service & Sunday Brunch 

 
You will receive a separate Reunion Weekend brochure from the Alumnae Office. You must register with them to 
attend any events on campus (including Friday’s party) or to stay in the residence halls. You can register online by 
visiting www.meredith.edu/alumnae or call the Alumnae Office at (919)-760-8548. Register early as space does fill up 
quickly! 
 
Our class meeting will be held on Saturday afternoon. We would love to have everyone there! We will be conducting 
important class business, taking the official class photo, and electing new class agents.  
 
In addition to the events on campus, we will also have an event just for the Class of 1989! On Saturday night, May 18th, 
our class will once again gather at 10th & Terrace at the Residence Inn Downtown Raleigh. The views of downtown from 
this rooftop location are amazing, so you’ll want to make plans to be there!  You must register for this event separately 
(see attached registration form). The cost is $40/per person which includes heavy hors d’ouevres and some special 
surprises! A cash bar will be available. Registration is due by April 26th. 
 
Finally, I encourage you to visit https://www.meredith.edu/alumnae/awards.htm and submit award nominations for 
deserving alumnae.  Three honorable awards - Distinguished Alumna Award, Recent Graduate Award and Career 
Achievement Award - are presented Saturday morning by the Meredith Alumnae Association.  
 
Please contact classmates and friends to let them know that we want everyone to be at our 35th Meredith College 
reunion! The more the merrier! I hope to see each of you back on campus in May!  
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at debbiecapps33@gmail.com.  
 
Debbie Shaw Capps 
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Registration Form – Class of 1989 Party 

Saturday – May 18, 2024 
6-9 pm 

 
10th & Terrace 

Residence Inn Downtown Raleigh 
616 S. Salisbury Street, Raleigh 

($40/person) 
 

 

Name     ___________________________________________________ 
 

Cell Phone: _______________ 

 

Email Address:  ____________________________________________ 

 

Number of people attending:   ____    X $40/person =   _____________   

                                                         (Amount Enclosed) 

 

Please return the completed form and check by April 26th  to: 
Debbie Capps 

508 Oak Run Dr, Raleigh, NC 27606 

debbiecapps33@gmail.com 

Venmo: @dcapps67 

 

 
Please note: A cash bar will be available at the event  
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